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Dear Crosshill Nursing Home           22nd April 2024 
 
Re: Thank You 
 
I am writing to say a huge thank you for the donation of £200 you have given to our Early Years 
Unit as a result of your Easter Raffle. 
 
As you may know, our Early Years Unit has suffered two devastating floods this academic year 
and the main classroom has been closed for refurbishment since November 2023. 
 
We plan to open it again shortly and therefore your donation has been used to buy lovely new 
resources to replace some of those lost during the flood.  
 
I am also extremely grateful for the fantastic relationship you have developed with Mr Storey and 
the team and particularly with our youngest children. I just wanted you to know how much we all 
value this special relationship and hope it can continue and grow for many years to come. 
 
I’m sure Mr Storey will be in touch to invite you to come along to our official opening of the new 
classroom and I look forward to seeing you then. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs D Cross 
Head Teacher 
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